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OFFICE OF THE CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS
FAKIR MOHAN UNIVERSITY

VYASA VIHAR, NUAPADHI, BALASORE-756 089 (ODISHA)

Email: dycoe_fmu@rediffmail.com Telephone No. 05782- 275856
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To
The Head/ Course Co-ordinators,

of all PG Departments, F. M. University,

Nuapadhi CamPus, Balasore.

Sub: Submission of Application of new faculty members for recog:'n{tion as a Ph. D. Supervisor'

Sir,

with reference to the subject cited above, I am to inform you that you are requested to

forward the application of newly recurited regular faculty members having Ph. D' Degree of your

Department for recogffiion as a ph. D. Supervisor under Fakir Mihan University. Application

shoud be attached with their CV and Publications'

Therefore, you are requested to forward their applications to the undersigned on or

before L5.O4.2OZL.

Your kind cooperation is solicited.
Yours faithfullY,
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